
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:               Luke Swanson Hire 
 
MEETING DATE: August 21st, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Due to a resignation earlier this year it left us with a vacant badge number 4621.  This 
position was advertised locally in the month of July.  The Fire Department’s interview 
committee held interviews and wish to extend an offer for the position of firefighter to 
Luke Swanson.  Luke has recently moved back to Cannon Falls from the Wanamingo 
area where he has over 13 years of firefighting experience with them, serving as their 
asst. Fire Chief when he resigned.  This should make for an easy transition to our 
department.  Luke has all the mandatory state training and is up to date with his 
certifications.  
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
 

 
I recommend hiring Luke Swanson to the position of firefighter pending a 
successful background investigation.   
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 

 


